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James Groundwater 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 

Dear Mr. Groundwater,  

SSD 8874 MOD 1 Sydney Metro Victoria Cross OSD  
– Amendments to Building Envelope 

 
Thank you for your correspondence via Major Project portal (ref: PAE-898) on 25 October 
2019, requesting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) to review and comment on the above.  
The Modification Report in support of the proposal has been reviewed.  It is noted that the 
proposal seeks approval for amending the approved building envelope to facilitate a better 
design outcome both internally and externally.   
In view of the above no comment is raised to the subject proposal.  
Thank you again for the opportunity of providing advice for the above development application.  
If you require any further information, please don’t hesitate to contact Billy Yung, Senior 
Transport Planner, via email at billy.yung@transport.nsw.gov.au.  I hope this has been of 
assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely 

21/11/2019 
Mark Ozinga 
Principal Manager, Land Use Planning & Development 
Customer Strategy & Technology 
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